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NOTICE OF TERMINATION; WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ; 
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES; BUTTE SLOUGH 
OUTFALL GATES REHABILITATION PROJECT; COLUSA AND SUTTER COUNTY

We are in receipt of your Notice of Termination dated 10 May 2022 regarding coverage 
under Statewide General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land with a 
Low Threat to Water Quality, Water Quality Order 2003-0003-DWQ (General Order) for 
the Butte Slough Outfall Gates Rehabilitation Project (Project). On 26 February 2015, 
the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Board issued a Notice of Applicability (NOA) 
under the General Order for construction dewatering at the above-referenced project 
and issued Order 2003-0003-DWQ-0130. The Project encountered significant delays 
due to issues regarding fish passage and water management and was never 
implemented. The Project has been further delayed to address a change in the project 
description and a feasibility study. Therefore, no immediate rehabilitation or dewatering 
activities are planned at this time. Based on this information and at the request of the 
California Department of Water Resources, coverage under the General Order is 
hereby rescinded. 

If you have any questions, please contact Lani Andam at (916) 464-4723 or 
lani.andam@waterboards.ca.gov 

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

cc: Colusa County Environmental Health Department, Colusa 
Sutter County Environmental Health Department, Yuba City 
Howard Hold, CVWQCB, Rancho Cordova (via email)
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